
From: compliance@libdems.org.uk 
Date: Fri, 16 Feb 2024
Subject: Compliance Training Day 16 - Compliance Clinics

Dear Party Officer,

Week 3 of the Compliance Challenge continues with
a quick note about our regular online drop-in
sessions.

Compliance Clinics

Join the Compliance Team to discuss all things
Compliance and Data Protection.

We meet on the third Monday of every month, 6-
7pm, via Zoom.

NEXT: 19th February



Followed by:

Mar 18th

Apr 15th

May 20th

Jun 17th

Jul 15th

Aug 19th

Sep 16th

Oct 21st

Nov 18th

Dec 16th

To book for the next session,
email compliance@libdems.org.uk (feel free to
include any questions you would like to discuss
during the clinic).

If you’d like to speak about something in greater
depth and on a one-to-one basis, email us an outline
of your query and we’ll pair you with one of our
specialists for a private online / telephone
appointment.

mailto:compliance@libdems.org.uk


We look forward to seeing you.

Best wishes,

Nazmin Khan (she/her)
Compliance and Data Protection
Administrator
Liberal Democrats

You can find resources from the recent Treasurer Training Day by

clicking here:

View Resources  ➜

And you can view all the emails from the February

Compliance Challenge so far by clicking here:

View previous emails  ➜

You are receiving this email as you are listed as an Officer of an accounting unit for the Liberal
Democrats.

As these emails contain details of your legal responsibilities as part of this role you are not able to opt out
of these emails from our Compliance Team. If you think there has been an error and you shouldn't have
received this email, please contact compliance@libdems.org.uk.

Published and promoted by Mike Dixon on behalf of the Liberal Democrats, 1 Vincent Square, London,
SW1P 2PN.
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